
• Widen Route 14 (South Street) to five lanes — two lanes in each direction, with a designated 
center turn lane — between 6th Avenue and 14th Avenue in Ozark 

• Replace traffic signal at 6th Avenue 
• Install sidewalk addition parallel to Route 14 

• Lane closings on Route 14 (South Street) 
• Traffic shifts away from construction work 
• Side streets and sidewalks CLOSED at times 
• Entrances closed one-half at a time or completely, 

if two entrances exist 
• Crews and equipment close to traffic 

• Public Meeting July 8, 2025 
• Construction to begin: Spring 2027 
• Construction Completion: Winter 2028 
• Project Cost: $8.6 million 

• Sidewalk installation on Route 14 is a 
Cost Share with the City of Ozark -

Scan this to Sign Up For 
Project Updates! 

For more information, contact the MoDOT Southwest District at: 
417.895.7600 tel |  swcr@modot.mo.gov | www.modot.org/southwest 
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